Wendy Wood

Subject: FW: Voting Position

From:

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 8:54 AM **To:** Rich Tran <rtran@ci.milpitas.ca.gov> **Cc:** Wendy Wood <wwood@ci.milpitas.ca.gov>

Subject: Voting Position

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links.

Dear Mayor Tran,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve as an alternate commissioner for the Library and Education Commission. A voting seat has opened up in the commission, and I will be honored to serve the city in that capacity. Please consider this email as my formal request for the same.

Thank you for the opportunity.

Regards,

Rekha Pardeshi